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APPENDIX D 

 

 

 

UNIVERSITY OF MALAYA 

 
 

 

 

Dear Participant, 

 

I am a postgraduate student from the University of Malaya. I am conducting a study 

on the interpretation of novel compound nouns by second language learners. I would 

greatly appreciate your participation in my research.  

 

Your participation will remain strictly confidential without any trace of identity 

while the collected data will only be viewed by the researcher and her supervisor. If you 

have any questions, concerns, or complaints or if you feel you have been harmed by this 

research, please contact the Deputy Dean of Faculty of Languages and Linguistics, Dr. 

Jawakhir Mior Jaafar at 03-7967 3003 or email jawakhir@um.edu.my  

 

Your participation in this study is voluntary. By answering this questionnaire, you 

are giving your consent to participate. Your participation is very much appreciated and I 

thank you for your kind cooperation. 

 

 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

 

 

 

Zeenath Begum Binti Akbar khan 

Postgraduate Student 

Faculty of Languages and Linguistics 

University of Malaya 50603 

Kuala Lumpur 


